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The Lodge will be CLOSED Sunday April 4th 



 

•   
 1057 MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

 Lodge General Membership 
Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

Joint Member Orientation Ceremony 

Monday, March 22nd 2021 at 6:30 PM. Mandatory for new members.  

Sponsors should attend with their new members.  All members are 

welcome to attend.  Dinner will be served ½ hour before the Ceremony.  

Any questions please contact your Governor or Senior Regent. 

 

 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 

2020-2021 
LODGE BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                    Jr. Past Governor 
Kevin Pope      Mark Penzkover      
414-403-8127  414-897-3237 

Jr. Governor   Prelate  
Doug Knight  Vacant 
414-313-2862 

Acting Administrator Treasurer 
Tom Kronenburg  Clyde Brophy 
414-708-7716  720-341-9801 

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Ken Engel  Tom Giles 
262-617-0648  262-895-6771 

3 Year Trustee 
Ken Pulczinski 
414-750-5722 

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 
President  Vice President 
Joe Matteucci             Duane Michalski 
Kenosha 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Bob Pfeiffer  Doug Knight 
   Muskego 

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Seth Fuller  Don Rynearson 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Mike Wixom 
 
 

Deputy Supreme Governor 
Glenn Achter 

 
Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic all dates & times are subject to change 

or be cancelled. 
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REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about the children at 

Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and our many community activities, be 

sure to have your candidate fill out the application in its entirety and READ and 

SIGN the application on the back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be remitted with 

the application:  

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $35.00 

Moose Legion 31 Candidate 

Application Fee – $10.00 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 

 

 

 

 
DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday, March 15th, 2021 

7:00 PM 

KENOSHA MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make new 

friends 

Light lunch along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served before the 

meeting at 6:30 PM! 

 



 

  

A MESSAGE FROM 1057 GOVERNOR 

Governor Message . . . 

Hi Everyone!  

In the last two months since my last message, a lot has happened at the lodge. Game night, Fish 

Fry’s, Souper Tuesdays, Spaghetti night, and casserole night are all up and running full steam. 

Sport leagues like 301 darts, dartball, pool, bowling, and shuffle board are all playing every week. 

Sheepshead and Cribbage nights are also playing every week. 

A bunch of members attended the Wisconsin Moose Association 301 dart tournament at the West 

Bend lodge. A team from Muskego took second place. The highlight of the night though was when 

a member from our lodge (Poz) won the blind draw side tournament after the main tournament was 

over. 

We had one of the largest attendances at a new member orientation meeting I have ever seen. We 

celebrated our WOTM chapter’s 50th anniversary with a dinner and party. We held a St. 

Valentine’s Day dinner and party. The best thing of all, as of January 1st, we paid off our mortgage 

on the lodge! We’re planning on a mortgage burning party. So, stay tuned! 

Coming in March is the Wisconsin Moose Association Mid-Year Conference in Green Bay. 

Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend this conference. The Moose Riders are holding an 

inhouse bags tournament on Saturday March 6th. Our annual St. Patrick’s Day dinner and party is 

planned for Saturday March 13th. There is lot going on at our lodge and plenty of things to do. 

Despite COVID, we’ve stayed open every day and night since July when we re-opened. It truly 

feels like things are back to normal. 

Coming this May we become One Moose. This reminds me of what our main purpose is for being 

a member of our Moose Lodge. Keeping the best interest of our lodge in mind in everything we do 

at the lodge. We have groups or chapters like the WOTM, Moose Riders and Moose Legion who 

are all members of our lodge first. These groups do so much for our lodge. I ask that when a group 

plans an event, please keep in mind how that event affects lodge events already planned. 

For anyone who has not heard, Gordy Shafer passed away on Thursday February 11th. Gordy was 

a longtime member of our lodge. I believe one of our founding members? Gordy was instrumental 

in so many aspects of our lodge. He sponsored my membership. There is a message hanging in the 

lodge with more information about Gordy. I encourage you stop and read it next time in the lodge. 

Gordy has been missed the last several years and will continue to be missed for a long time. 

Please remember, the success of our lodge depends on volunteers. We are always looking for 

members to help out. So, if you are interested in helping out, please come see me, Dave Skrobis or 

any of the WOTM and LOOM board members. 

I’m always interested in hearing form our members on ideas to improve our lodge. So, if anyone 

has an idea, I want to hear it! Please do not hesitate to come see me. Please, everyone stay healthy, 

stay safe out there and hang in there! The end of winter is just around the corner! 

Until my next message, See ya! 

Governor Pope 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

MARCH 
3/1: Election Nominations DUE 

3/2: Soup Night 

3/4 – 3/7: Moose Mid-Year Convention 

3/5: Fish Fry 

3/6: Moose Riders Cornhole Tournament 

3/9: Spaghetti Dinner 

3/10: Joint Meeting @ 6pm 

3/12: Fish Fry 

3/13: St Patrick’s Day Party 

3/14: BYO Bloody Bar 

3/16: Moose Riders Soup Night 

3/19: Legion Fish Fry 

3/23: WOTM Casserole Night 

3/26: Fish Fry 

3/27: Kid’s Easter Party 

3/27: Moose Riders Bonfire 

3/30: Potato Bar 
 

APRIL 
4/4:  LODGE CLOSED (Easter) 

4/6: Soup Night 

4/9: Fish Fry 

4/9: Jukebox Bingo 

4/11: BYO Bloody Bar 

4/13: Spaghetti Dinner 

4/14: Joint Meeting @6pm 

4/15: Election of Officers 

4/20: Rider’s Soup Night 

4/23: Fish Fry 

4/24: In-House Pool Tournament 

4/25: Veteran’s Lunch 

4/27: Casserole Night 

 
 

2021 UPCOMING EVENTS 

(NOT at 1057) 

March 4th – 7th: Mid-Year Convention (West Bend) 

 

 

 
Mar 13 – April 18 State Moose Bowling in Monroe 

There will be 8 teams competing this year!   

We wish ALL Moose 1057 Teams “Good Luck”!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nestled among the hills of the Ohio 

River Valley, the City of Cincinnati 

has the personality and charm of an 

Old World city, complemented by the 

stature of a world-class business 

center. Foodies and food trucks, 

brewmasters and bourbon, football 

and fussball, tradition and 

transformation – it’s all happening in 

Cincinnati! 

With a cityscape overlooking the 

mighty Ohio River, Cincinnati is a 

strikingly pretty metropolis where 

visitors are never wanting for 

something hearty to eat, classy 

museums to visit, and exciting sports 

events and festivals to go wild over. 

Dominated by the breathtaking 

Roebling Suspension Bridge, 

Cincinnati radiates north from the 

waterfront and encompasses stylish 

neighborhoods, urban green spaces, a 

prominent university, and all-things 

German. 

Registration and housing 

information will be available in 

January, 2021. 
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1057 MOOSE RIDERS 

 

5 

  

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Shake of the Day 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 

 

 

 

Moose Riders Bonfire 

 

March 27th 

April 24th 



 

 

 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

 

 

Drink Specials 

 

Monday Madness 

$.50 off all drinks 

that start with the 

letter “M” Including 

Momma Karen’s 

Kessler 

7:00 PM - Close 

 

 

$2.00 Tuesday 

Happy Hour all night 

long 

Rail Cocktails, 

Domestic bottles & 

Frosty 16 oz. Taps 

 

 

 

Whiskey Wednesday 

$3.50 call tall double 

Including Jack 

Daniels 

 

 

 

$3.00 Mexican 

Bottles and 

Margaritas 

 

 

 

Food Specials 

Or 

Events 

   

Wings – Naked or 

Breaded $0.75 each  

 

Chicken Dinner - 4 

pieces $8.75 

Chicken Dinner 

includes Hawaiian Roll, 

Cole Slaw and French 

Fries 

 

Dine-In Only 

 

 

Featuring a 

generously 

appointed self-serve 

toppings bar. 

Hard or Soft Shell 

Tacos $1.25 

Taco Salad – Just $4.00 

Toastada beef or 

chicken only $1.75 

Chalupa for $1.75 

 

 Friday Saturday Sunday  

 

 

Drink Specials 

 

 

 

$6 Domestic Pitchers 

$3 Old Fashioned 

 

 

 

Bartender Special  

 

$2.50 Dr shot/$3.00 

Dr. Bomb 

 

 

 

 

$4 Bloody Mary 

$3 Import Bottles 

 

2nd SUNDAY OF 

EVERY MONTH 

BUILD YOUR 

OWN BLOODY 

MARY BAR!  

 
March 14th 

April 11th  

 

 

 

 

 

Food Specials 

 

Fish Fry! 
 

*2 or 3 piece Beer 

Battered or Baked Cod 

*Chicken Tenders 

*Shrimp Dinners 

 

All dinners served with 

French Fries. 

Add potato pancakes 

for $1 

 

 

 

Social Quarter Specials  

Every Day 

 

HAPPY HOUR 

Monday - Thursday - 3:00 till 7:00 

Tuesday – All Night Long 

$2.00 Rail cocktails, Domestic Bottles and 16 

oz. Taps 

 

 

PLAY MOOSE DICE 

 

 

AND WIN THE 

MEAT OF THE 

MONTH 
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Administrator Message. . .  

Hello Brother and Sister Moose, 

It has been a remarkably busy 2 months, we have accomplished many things, assisted many organizations 

and are just getting started for this year. I want to thank those who like me have volunteered their time to 

keep our Moose open and moving forward. I would like to ask each of you if you are able to give a few 

hours of your time each month to help support our events or upkeep of Our Lodge. This burden has fallen 

upon few and things are missed. So, if you can, please help Your Muskego Moose Lodge. 

Big up coming events are Wisconsin State Moose Association Mid-Year Convention 4-7 March, St. 

Patrick’s Day Dinner is March 13 and Election for Lodge April 14, get involved if you can. If you have any 

questions about Board positions, contact myself or any Board member. 

At this convention in March, we will be getting information as to the change to One Moose effective May 1st 

2022. Look for information posted in Lodge after State convention. 

As always, thank you for being a Moose Member your Dues each year are raising Children at Moose Heart 

that would have no other chance for education and a safe environment. Your dues support our Senior Moose 

member at Moose Heaven guaranteeing a safe, productive Senior life. 

Till I see You at the Lodge have a Good one.  

Thomas Kronenburg 

 

 
 

 

 

SATURDAY. MARCH 27TH 

12:00PM – 2:00PM 

 

 

RSVP by March 22nd!! 

Email: rachoemig@yahoo.com 

Phone: 414-380-2436 

Mail Form to: 

Chapter #1617 

PO Box 812 

Muskego, WI 53150 

EASTER BUNNY 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED!! 

mailto:rachoemig@yahoo.com
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The Gnome is hidden within 150-mile 

radius of the Lodge. You must be an active 

Moose Member/Rider and show both cards. 

Bring back the Gnome and receive a $50 gas 

gift card. Not at Racine, Kenosha, or Janesville. 

 

HINT: Here is a list of lodges in Wisconsin 

within 150 miles. 

 

Beloit #191, E.K.M. – Eastern Kettle Moraine 

#1238, Fond Du Lac #2564, Janesville #197, 

Kenosha #286, Madison #1451 – No Lodge, 

Milwaukee #49, Monroe #754, Racine #437, 

Saukville #1043, Sheboygan #438, Watertown 

#830, West Bend #1398. 

 

Game Nights are back! 

Juke Box Bingo & Trivia!   

Come see what Doug has planned.   

Watch the website & Facebook to see what 

they plan. 

 

Start time:  7:00 pm 

Friday March 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th 

Friday April 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th 

 

 

Elections of Officers is just around the corner 

Each year Lodges are required to hold an election of officers for 

the new Moose Year. (Moose Fiscal Year is May 1 – April 30). 

During the month of February, a Nominating Committee will be 

appointed by Gov. Kevin Pope to determine the slate of officers 

for the 2021-2022 year. Nominations will be accepted for the 

offices of Governor, Junior Governor, Prelate, Treasurer and 3-

Year Trustee. Some of the duties of these offices are:  

GOVERNOR: Appoints committee chairmen, nonelected 

positions, presides over regular and House committee meetings, 

signs checks and reports in general, and is the leader of his 

Lodge.  

JUNIOR GOVERNOR: Serves as acting governor when 

necessary, attends all meetings, assist the governor in preserving 

order and decorum in the Lodge and visits members who are ill.  

PRELATE: Serves ON the House committee, attends all Lodge 

and officer’s meetings and presides at meeting in the absence of 

the governor and junior governor.  

TREASURER: Secures duplicate deposit slips made for all 

Lodge bank accounts, signs all properly authorized checks and 

shall assist Administrator when necessary.  

3-YEAR TRUSTEE: Takes inventory of Lodge merchandise for 

resale, examines and approves all bills for payment, verifies 

books and safeguards equipment and assets of the Lodge and 

attends all meetings.  

NOW is the time for YOU – the member – to step forward and 

get involved with the many things happening at YOUR Lodge. 

The Lodge is looking for – and needs – members with a sense of 

pride, commitment and time to serve.  

One of the most rewarding tasks in the world is volunteering 

some time to an organization or cause. The sense of satisfaction 

in doing something for others is the greatest feeling in the world! 

Explore those feelings! You’ll be glad you did!  

Anyone interested in serving in one of these offices may submit 

his name to Governor Kevin Pope, any Lodge officer or any 

member of the Nominating Committee.  

Election of officers’ date to be determined Installation of the new 

officers will be held in April along with the Chapter installation. 
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CHAPTER #1617  

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2020-2021 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent                  Jr. Regent 
Geri Gordon      Lisa Villwock 
262-391-1060  224-542-8979 

Secretary/Treasurer        Recorder 
Helen Emery                Tricia Ryan-Tellier 
414-852-5693    414-235-8786 
 
Jr. Graduate Regent 
Shirley Knight 
414-313-6353 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership/Retention 
Angela Woessner 

Community Service 
Julie Kronenburg 

Activities/Sports 
Karen Henkel 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Eva Skrobis 

STANDING COMMITTEE  
CHAIRWOMEN 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

2020-2021 DEPUTY GRAND REGENT 

Linda Wren  – Watertown Chapter 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Mary Froning, Grand Regent 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 
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WOTM Jan / Feb Meetings: 

WOTM Business Meeting: March 4th & April 1st 

WOTM General Meeting: March 18th & April 15th 

Meetings start at 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

     NEW MEMBER       SPONSOR 

       Brian Latawiec      Paul Kaupla 

       Keith Hammitt     Clyde Brophy 

       Kyle Hammitt     Clyde Brophy 

       Michael Herald     Thomas Kronenburg 

       Robert Thompson     Christine Brooks 

       John Balcerak     Lisa Fredrichsdorf 

       Joe Dougherty     Lisa Fredrichsdorf 

       Jason Baranek     David Davis 

       Rob Fredrichsdorf      Lisa Fredrichsdorf 

       Gordon Schmidt     Robert Peters 

       Mike Hauke     Zak Schwatrz 

       Scott Konzal     Robert Peters 

       Steve Brock     John Pritchett 

       Tim Behning     Christine Brooks 

       Ed Moline     Glenn Spara 

       Gary Wilde     Glenn Spara 

       Joe Reiley      Glenn Spara 

       Tim Vlasis     Glenn Spara 

 

 

 

You have the opportunity to talk to your friends and 

family and let them know of the many ways they 

can be of service to our fraternity as well as in our 

communities:  Food Pantry, Nursing Home, the 

Tommy Moose program and many, many more.  

What is Tommy Moose, you ask?  Tommy Moose is 

a stuffed moose that the Chapter makes available to 

local fire and police departments for their use where 

there is a child in need of comfort.  What better way 

to offer comfort – AND – let the public know about 

our commitment in our communities. 

 

Again, congratulations, and thanks to these sponsors 

for continuing to ‘talk Moose’! 

Membership Retention Chairman 
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Not renewing your dues? 

For those of you who are thinking about not paying 

your dues, this is to remind you of why Muskego 

Chapter and the WOTM exist. 

Even if you do not use the Lodge facilities very often, 

the $35 dues you pay each year helps to care for the 

over 200 children at Mooseheart, as well as the 200+ 

senior Moose members at Moosehaven.  YOUR dues 

enable the Loyal Order to provide a home life these 

children and senior members might not be able to enjoy 

otherwise. 

So – when that dues renewal notice comes in the mail, 

please write that check (or pay online) immediately. 

We hope you will come to the meetings – meet your 

fellow Moose members – and enjoy some of the many 

activities that take place – food, music, cards, pool, 

shuffleboard, etc.  Many members feel the Moose is a 

‘second family’ with whom to enjoy life.  Can we 

count on you? 

 

 

 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 
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Dear Friends, 

 

I do hope everyone is well and happy at this time of year. Spring will be here soon enough! 

 

In reviewing the past 2 months, January did not have any additional functions but the cribbage, sheepshead, 

dinners on Tuesday ($6 all you can eat), wings on Wednesday, Tacos on Thursday, & Fish Fry on Fridays 

continued. The other fun activities such as darts, shuffleboard, pool, and game night went on as well. 

 

All weekly planned food events “require” volunteers.  This is just a gentle reminder, please step up and 

volunteer for any of these activities. Remember, these activities support the lodge and our purpose as an 

organization . 

 

Once February rolled in, the men planed a Prime Rib Valentine Dinner with entertainment till 9:00 by 

Sherwood Alper.  Thank you again to them for donating their time so close to Valentine’s Day. 

 

Another February event, organized by Rachel, was the Fat Tuesday Cajun Dinner.  It came complete with 

Jambalaya, dirty rice, King Cake, and Pączki’s. This event is getting to be quite popular and the number of 

attendees is growing . Thank you for all your help Rachel! 

 

Looking ahead to March, the weekly fish fry will last only till Easter, but will now be EVERY Friday night 

starting March 5th. 

 

March 4th -7th is a Moose convention in Green Bay.  All are welcome to attend.  Please visit Moose 

International website for sign-up & more information. 

 

One of the best events is the Annual St Patrick’s Day Corned Beef dinner, to be held on March 13th.  This 

dinner is so delicious and popular, so one must pre-purchase tickets. Sign up early & ask your bartender for 

the sign-up sheet. 

 

The next best event is the Annual Easter Bunny Party for the children, scheduled for March 27th, from 11am-

1pm. See the sign-up sheets at the Lodge.  We will also need an Easter Bunny for this event.  Please contact 

the WOTM to sign-up. 

 

Orientation for new members is scheduled for March 22nd. A dinner is served, and sponsors are strongly 

encouraged to attend. 

  

Forward to the month of  April, April is the month for the Election of New Officers. The position of Senior 

Regent, Secretary and Treasurer need to be filled. 

 

Anyone interested in bringing new ideas, a willingness to support the mission of the Moose, please call me and 

I will explain the duties of each position .  No experience is needed. It is a great team effort that keeps the 

Moose a valuable asset to each other and the community. 

 

Fondly, 

Geri 

Senior Regent 
 



  

A Message from the Editor: 

Hello Everyone! 

Some of you may know who I am, and some may not. So, with that being said, I figured I 

would introduce myself to everyone, but also inform every one of the road ahead of me in 

the coming months. 

Besides recently taking over the newsletter, I have also been your Friday Fish Fry cook since 

July of 2020.  I have also recently been back behind the bar a couple nights a month.  I did 

bartend about 6-7 years ago, where most of you remember me from.  I am also best friends 

with Tom Kronenburg’s daughter, Melissa. 

Since June 2019, I have been going through some medical problems that I have not been able 

to figure out what it is or any relief to the problem. But, within the recent months, I have 

finally found a doctor that has not only been able to identify what is wrong, but also 

specializes in it.  I have been diagnosed with Chiari Malformation Type I. Basically, your 

brain is supposed to sit 2mm above your skull (at the back of your skull where your neck 

meets) and mine is 7mm below my skull. Unfortunately, that is not only causing my spinal 

cord to be pinched, but also my brainstem.  With that being said, I will be undergoing a 

serious surgery on March 22nd and will be unable to participate in anything until at least 

June….with everything going well. 

With me being unable to help at the lodge, my Friday Fish Fry is in desperate NEED of 

HELP!  Please contact me or Tom Kronenburg to volunteer.  MY LAST Fish Fry that I will 

be doing is March 12th.  I hope to see a GREAT turnout!! 

I will still plan on getting the May/June Newsletter out as normally planned.  I will not be 

able to work on it until possibly April, but plan on having it out before May. 

With ALL of this being said, I absolutely appreciate all of your love & support that everyone 

has shown me so far since helping at the Lodge.  I do appreciate all the prayers & well 

wishes as well. 

Thank you for listening & I hope to meet more members in 2021! 

 

Meg Grenz 

Newsletter Editor 
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The Lodge Hall is now available to 

book 2021 dates for your event. If you 

do not have a signed contract for your 

party, please contact Mona Schuyler or 

Kris Lobotzke to do so.  Call Mona at 

414-335-7489 or Kris at 414-241-3876, 

please leave a message and she will 

return your call, or you can E-mail 

Mona at monawi@aol.com.     

Thank You 

 


